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Rivera, Maribel

- -~
From: corphelp
Sent: Monday, March 14, 2011 10:09 AM
To: ‘Ana Carolina Lanuza'
Subject: RE: P10000025602

Thank you for your e-mail.
We are forwarding your address change request to the proper section so that this update can be made.

Please remember that your 2011 annual report is due now. The Annual Report is due in January of each year and is late if
not filed by May 1%. Please note that the annual reports are due by May 1st of each year, and you will always use your
same document number to access your report each year. You can file the report as early in each year as you would like. It
is the responsibility of each entity to file its report by May 1st of each year.

Due to budget restrictions, the Division of Corporations no longer sends reminders by mail. The link for filing the 2011
annual report is in the middle of the first page of www.sunbiz.org.

Thank you.

Lee Rivers, Internet Access

Division of Corporations

Please take a few minutes 1o provide feedback on the quality of service you received from our staff. The Florida Department of State values your feedback as a
customer. Kurt Browning, Florida Secretary of State, is committed to continucusly assessing and improving the level and quality of services provided o you.
Simply click on the link to the "DOS Customer Satisfaction Survey.” Thank you in advance for your participation.

DQS Customer Satisfaction Survey

From: Ana Carolina Lanuza [mailto:ana®@leverageinvestigationsinc.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 3:27 PM

To: corphelp

Subject: P10000029602

Hi,

The address for the Officer should be:
"Ana Carolina Lanuza

5901 S.W. 74th Street

Suite 221
South Miami, FL 33143

Thanks!
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